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10th January 2025 
 

Dear Parents and carers, 
 
We hope that you had a wonderful Christmas break and wish you a very Happy New Year! 
As part of the transition process, we encouraged you to come to the school door and ‘hand 
over’ your child to a member of the school team, at the start of the day, during the Autumn 
Term. 
 
Now that the children are settled, we will begin lining your children up on the playground 
ready for the start of the school day in the same way that the rest of the classes line up. The 
lining up process is something your children are well rehearsed in doing. 
 
As from Monday, we ask that you leave your child on the edge of the two playgrounds and 
encourage them to line up independently. 
 
Obviously, should your child be upset one morning, we understand that you may choose to 
walk them to the line. 
 
Staff are always available at the end of the day should you need to speak to a member of 
your child’s team. Alternatively, always feel free to message the admin team if you need a 
message passing on to the teachers in the morning. As always, you have access to Tapestry 
as a way of communicating with the Reception Team. This is checked regularly. 
 
I thank you for your continued help and support. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mrs M Crowe 
Headteacher at Ettington C of E Primary School, 

Churchill Close, Ettington. 

01789 740236 

'Learning for Fullness of Life' 

            

 

 


